
June 2013 
 

 

 

 

June 4, 2013 

Dear   Student:                                       

As part of LIU-Hudson’s continuing effort to provide you excellent career preparation, we will 
be offering the state-mandated workshop in Harassment, Bullying, Cyberbullying and 
Discrimination in Schools, Prevention and Intervention.  Completion of the DASA (Dignity Act) 
workshop is required for New York State certification as of July 2013. 

To make fulfillment of this certification requirement as convenient for you as possible, we are 
offering the 6 hour workshop in a 3 hour face-to-face plus 3 hour online format. The face-to-face 
sessions will be held on Sat., July 20, 2013 and Sat., July 27, 2013.  Both sessions will last from 
9 A.M.-12 P.M. and will be given on the Westchester Campus.  Participants who anticipate 
applying for certification at the end of the summer will need to select one of those two dates to 
attend the face-to-face portion of the training. After the face-to-face meeting, participants will 
have one week to complete the online segment.  Following successful completion of all 6 hours, 
the candidate will be issued a “Certificate of Completion.”  A copy of the certificate will be kept 
in your permanent records for six years. 

The fee for this NYSED required workshop is $100.  Please tear off and return the registration 
form below with a $100 check made out to LIU-Hudson no later than July 1.  Direct any 
questions to Prof. George Pietarinen at (914) 831-2706 or e-mail george.pietarinen@liu.edu. 
Thank you and good luck! 

 Sincerely, 

Dr. Sylvia Blake 
Dean and Chief Operating Officer 
LIU Hudson 
 

   Registration for DASA workshop 

NAME (Please Print)_____________________________________ will attend the  

DASA workshop on     ______Sat., July 20, 2013 OR 

                                ______Sat., July 27, 2013         (Please check only one.) 

 

The $100 fee is enclosed.   

mailto:george.pietarinen@liu.edu

